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DIARY DATES 
 

 

Monday, 17th July 

2.00 pm Open Afternoon for Parents 
 

Tuesday, 18th July 

EYFS visit to the Grand Theatre 

‘Room on the Broom’ 
 

Wednesday, 19th July 

Children spending the morning 

in their new classes from September 

Thursday, 20th July 

2.00 Y6 Leavers’ Service 

in the School Hall 

Parents welcome 
 

Friday, 21st July 

Break up for Summer Holidays 
 

Monday, 4th September 

PD Day 
 

Tuesday, 5th September 

Back to school 

First day of Autumn term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPPLIES FOR SEPTEMBER 
 

Water bottles are available to buy from the school 

office at £1.00 each 

* 

Our school uniform suppliers (including PE Kit) are: 

Bristows Club & School, Victoria Road, 

Bridgnorth. 

Tel. 01746 761701 or email bsleisure@aol.com  
 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Please remember there are NO after school clubs 

next week (except for Edge Gymnastics) 

School clubs will restart the SECOND week back 

after the summer holiday. 

Details will be available during the  

first week in September 

 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE REPORT 
 

Week commencing 3rd June & 26th June  

Highest percentage was Elm  

(Year 2) with 98.89% on both weeks 

Well done everyone  

 

 
 

“It was absolutely fantastic”… 

“Best show I have ever seen at St. Mary’s in all the years I have been coming here”… 
 

 

These are just two of the comments that we received after the  

performance of Oliver! yesterday afternoon and evening. 

It was an amazing performance by Sycamore & Willow class and one that will  

go down in history as one of St. Mary’s greats!  We are all so proud of the 

children; the main characters, supporting actors and the chorus line. 

The singing was excellent and the scene changes seamless! 
 

Thank you again for all the excellent support from parents who supplied  

so many costumes and prop, to staff who worked so hard to bring everything together  

and, of course, to all the children who performed so exceptionally well. 

 

We ‘consider ourselves’ very blessed!  

 

 

mailto:bsleisure@aol.com
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiL5tmP4ojVAhWLXRQKHTQ7DRUQjRwIBw&url=http://ashtabulaartscenter.org/event/oliver/&psig=AFQjCNFtv3F3G8KiENp_aoVnhWCj-8wy6A&ust=1500121475293607

